Justice Myron Leavitt Middle School

Lana Roper, Principal Nancy McPartlin, Assistant Principal Lisa Rizzuto O'Keefe, Assistant Principal Danielle Atkinson, Assistant Principal

Dear Parents and Guardians.

We are excited to kick off another season of Cross Country at Leavitt Middle School! Whether your student is a returning runner or new to the sport, we invite you to attend our Parent Informational Meeting on:

Monday, August 11th, at 6:00 PM in the Leavitt Middle School Library

This meeting is a great opportunity to learn more about the upcoming season, including practice schedules, meet dates, expectations for athletes, and how you can support your runner and the team. We will also cover important information regarding physicals, required paperwork, and team communication.

We strongly encourage at least one parent or guardian to attend. Your involvement makes a big difference in your child's experience and the success of our program.

If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please feel free to reach out.

We look forward to seeing you there and to a great season ahead!

Sincerely,

Coach Lueck & Coach Dixon

Leavitt Middle School Cross Country Coaches

lueckma@nv.ccsd.net

dixionbj@nv.ccsd.net